MIDDLETON, LEWIS & CLARKE. 22, Great St. Helens,
E.C'B.

11th November, 1935.

Dear Sirs,

s.s. " LA CRESCENTA "
Board of Trade Enquiry.

We find that the Solicitor to the Board
of Trade has some of Lloyds Survey Reports which
are not in our possession and we shall be obliged
if you will obtain same from Lloyds Register. The
Reports referred to are those for Freeboard with
the exception of that received from Yokohama dated
23rd October 1934 which is the only Report of Survey
in respect of Freeboard which we have, and Report of
Survey for Repairs No. 7612 dated 4th January 1932.

Will you please also ask Lloyds Register to
supply you with a copy of the letter from Mr. Caldwell
of Sunderland to them dated 15th August 1932.

Yours faithfully,

(s)...MIDDLETON, LEWIS & CLARKE.

Messrs. Harris & Dixon, Ltd.




